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Hello Committee Members, 

I oppose SB1154. Granting more control to state officials of our precious water 

resources is just not good. It is another grab by the state of Oregon to control 

citizens. Just where does the pursuit of taking citizens rights end?  

Unacceptable! 

Toss this bill to the trash! It is nit needed nor wanted.  

Thank you  

William Howell  

La Grande  


